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THANK YOU FOR CHOOSING COLUMBIA GORGE SURGERY CENTER FOR YOUR PROCEDURE!
BILLING INFORMATION

For your Laser Ophthalmic procedure, your insurance company will receive three (3) claims, depending on supplies used during your procedure. Once your insurance company processes the claims, they will most likely send you an Explanation of Benefits – this is NOT a bill, and is not from CGSC. Here is who will bill your insurance, and a phone number if you have questions:

1. Your Eye Doctor’s office 
They are billing specifically for the services of Dr. Willer or Dr. Gebhard & Dr. Stiefel
· If you have any questions regarding a bill from Dr. Willer’s office, please call Cascade Eye Center at (541) 296-1101
· If you have any questions regarding a bill from Dr. Gebhard & Dr. Stiefel's office, please call OHSU at (888) 222-6478, and ask for patient accounts

2. Columbia Gorge Surgery Center
We are billing the facility fee, support staff, and most of the supplies used
If you have any questions regarding our bill, please call (541) 296-1450
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